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We are residents of Carpenter's Run in Blue Ash. As we have been researching the Duke pipeline project 
per the above referenced case #, we have become very concerned with the potential issues related to 
the project. 

We recently invested in a large remodel and expansion of our home on the Blue Ash Golf Course. We 
are concerned that the pipeline project will have a negative impact on our property values, tax rates and 
insurance. It would be a tragedy to have the pipeline impact the beautiful, new Summit Park. The risk 
of hazards to our family, the community, and the environment are huge and we are strongly opposed to 
the project. Additionally, we disagree with increasing our taxes to fund the project while creating risk of 
lost corporate tax revenue due to businesses leaving or being reluctant to expand into the Blue Ash 
area. 

Please strongly consider rejecting the proposal. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Cathy and John Heppier 
23 Heritage Court 
Blue Ash, Ohio 45241 

Sent from my iPad 
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